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      REVISED LETTER 

March 15, 2018 

  

 

Eugene & Don Schwalbe 

67 Winifred Street West 

St Paul MN 55107 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 65-67 Winifred Street West 

 

Dear Eugene & Don Schwalbe: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 6, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to April 1, 

2018 to vacate the property accessory structure or come into compliance. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on March 21, 

2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 
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